
May 20, 2022 

MR. ROCKY SIMPSON 
MLA, HAY RIVER SOUTH 

Oral Question 904-19(2) Emerging Stronger and Economic Recovery 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on February 22, 2022 regarding the 
status of the Emerging Stronger document as part of the post-pandemic recovery initiative. 
During our exchange, I committed to providing the house with a revised document for tabling 
in Spring 2022. 

As committed in our exchange and as previously stated in the house, a revised Emerging 
Stronger document will be tabled this Spring. This revised document will incorporate 
feedback and responses from key stakeholders on the commitment and action that the GNWT 
will take to support social and economic recovery from the pandemic. We commit to continue 
working in strong partnership and collaboration with Indigenous governments, communities, 
and other stakeholders to implement actions that will support the Northwest Territories’ 
social and economic recovery. We will continue to welcome comments and feedback on an 
ongoing basis to inform our actions. 

Thank you. 

Caroline Cochrane 
Premier 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Legislative Coordinator, Executive and Indigenous Affairs
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